
I'm writing to oppose HB3063. This bill is discriminatory and removes kids from 

school who can't receive all vaccines for medical reasons. In the current system, thousands of kids who have medical 
reasons to opt out will be excluded from school because they do not qualify for an OHA exemption. I urge you to 
vote no to keep Oregon kids in school. 

 

Vote NO 

 
Susan Thimons 
 


